
155 S. Seward Street Juneau, Alaska 99801 

TO: 

Invitation to Comment 

Case Reconsideration 

Re: 32-unit Condominium Development at 11798 Glacier Hwy 

A U K E  B A Y 

11798 Glacier Highway 
Proposed 32-unit 

condominium development 
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An application for a Conditional Use Permit to allow a 32-unit residential 
condominium development to be located at 11798 Glacier Highway in a General 
Commercial zone is being reconsidered. The hearing for reconsideration will be 
held January 8, 2019 and the case is again open for public comment. 

Case No.: USE2018 0016 
Parcel No.: 4B2801030090 
CBJ Parcel Viewer: http://epv.juneau.org 

The results of 
the hearing 
will be posted 
online. 

Staff Report expected to be posted Monday, December 31, at 

https://beta.juneau.org/assembly/assembly-minutes-and-agendas 

Find hearing results, meeting minutes and more here as well. 
T I M E L I N E 

You may testify and bring 
up to 2 pages of written 
material (15 copies) in City 
Hall’s Assembly Chambers, 
155 S. Seward St., Juneau. 

Phone: (907)586-0715  Email: pc_comments@juneau.org  
Mail: Community Development, 155 S. Seward St, Juneau AK 99801  

Comments received during 
this period will be sent to the 
Planner, Allison Eddins, to be 
included in the staff report.  
 

Comments received during this period 
will be sent directly to Commissioners 
to read over the weekend in 
preparation for the hearing.  

December 18 through 12 noon, January 4 Now through December 17, 2018 
HEARING DATE & TIME 
7:00 pm, January 8, 2019 

Printed December 7, 2018 

January 9 


